
Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 

November 13th, 2018 ~ 7:00 p.m. ~ DPW Garage 

  

 

Members: Marc Cray, Tracy Seavey, Joel Smith, Jacqulyn Riendeau and John Olmstead-Selectmen Representative   
 
Present:  Joel Smith, Marc Cray, Jax Riendeau, John Olmstead and Coordinator: Julie Lonergan. 
 
Meeting opened at 7:05pm.   
 
Meeting Minutes: A motion was made by Olmstead and seconded by Cray to accept the meeting minutes for the October 9th 

2018 Recreation Commission monthly meeting with any corrections.   Vote: Affirmative-Unanimous.  

Revolving Fund Expenses: A motion by Smith seconded by Cray not to exceed $2,950.00 for the following: Basketball 

uniforms $900, Basketball misc. items $250, Tournament fees $1000, Score Board $450, entertainment for Christmas Social 

$350. Vote: Affirmative-Unanimous. 

Budget 2019-2020: Lonergan submitted the budget and will get back to the Commission with any changes for the BOS. 

Christmas Social: Lonergan updated that the entertainers are booked. The presentation of the Boston Post Cane will take 

place during the social. Santa is scheduled to arrive eon the Fire Truck. Hopefully weather will cooperate with this year’s 

event.  

Trunk or Treat: This year’s Trunk or Treat was a huge success. Planning ahead for next year discussion on rerouting traffic, 

utilizing the walking trail, other nights of Trunk or Treat etc.  

Coordinators update:  

Yoga:  The yoga classes are continuing at the Library. Lonergan will monitor attendance to make sure the program can cover 
the instructor’s fees.   
 
Annual Halloween Party: A nice turn out this year. There was an outstanding presence of volunteers for the WRHS & WRMS 

students. Their help was greatly appreciated.  

Youth Basketball: Our numbers are good for players in all but one age group. Lonergan is in contact with the Pines on if we 

need to combine to make full teams. The Kindergarten – 2nd grade Basketball will once again be instructed by Zach Hall and 

the WRHS boys and girls basketball teams.  

 

A motion was made by Cray and seconded by Smith at 7:45pm to adjourn. Vote: Affirmative-Unanimous 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 8th, 2019 7:00 pm at the Highway Garage.   

Respectfully Submitted:  

Julie Lonergan, Coordinator  

These minutes are in draft form and are subject to review/change and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


